
	
  

	
  

 
 
3rd April 2017 
  
  
  
  
Dear Parent/Carer 
  
One In A Million Free School are excited to be able to offer the opportunity for students to take part 
in swimming lessons.   
  
Initially this will be for one year 7 and one year 8 class (7c and 8c).   
  
During the next term we are planning to take the students on an eight week swimming course, starting 
week commencing 1st May 2017.  
  
Swimming is a valuable life skill and we believe our students will benefit greatly from the sessions. 
  
We are unfortunately unable to offer this free of charge and so the cost of the lessons will be 
£25.00.  This will be for one lesson per week with an instructor during one of their timetabled PE 
lessons.  
  

For students to ensure they can take part in this experience the payment  
must be made by Tuesday 25th April.  

  
If you need further clarification or information please contact the PE Team on 01274 723439. 
  
Yours faithfully 
  
  
The PE Team 
OIAM Free School 
  
………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
  
OIAM SCHOOL SWIMMING LESSONS 2017  
  
  
Student’s Name: ………………………...……..……………….   Coaching Team: ………….…..  
  
I would like my son/daughter to take part in the swimming lessons within one of their PE lessons. I 
enclose the payment of £25.00. 
  
  
Signed (Parent/Guardian): ………………………………...………..   Date:………………………  
  
  
Please Print Name: ………………………………………………………………………………….. 
  
  
Emergency Contact No: ……………………………………………………………………………... 


